
n / £ -

U

"e -.i91'

r DEPARTMENT OF T’Hi AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20330

OFFICE  OF THE SECRETARY

I 6 AUG 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

SUBJECT: NASA Astronaut Selection Program -- ACTION
MEMORANDUM

The Air Force, as Executive Agent for developing a
DOD-wide astronaut participation plan, has prepared a
new Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that will ensure
continued DOD support for the Space Shuttle Program.
It incorporates personnel and reimbursement policies
contained in DOD Directive 1000.17, 30 September 1975.

The document has been coordinated at the working
level with representatives at NASA and includes
comments previously provided by other DOD components.
Early authentication will enhance the Services' planning
for the next astronaut selection cycle.

Recommend that each addressee sign the MOU prior to
its release to the administrator at NASA. A proposed
transmittal letter is attached for signature by the
Secretary of Defense. The proposed MOU has been coordi-
nated with The Special Assistant during the staffing
process.

J .  W. Plummet-  .“‘.,
Acting Secretary of the Air Fcrrr

Attachment
Proposed Letter with MOU

cc: Deputy Secretary of Defense

Concur 1 or? qJ&..Qd~clr-, ( 4 i ; $ ( " b
Ac,in8Assi&antSecretary ofDefense (M&RA)
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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGFON,,3.C.  20330

OFF’ICE OF THE SECRETARY

1 6 AUE 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

THRU: -Seer-ary.-of ~-the~-I~avy---.-  \c :.QI >c-
~~tar-y---of-4=--Army14 SEP 1976

SUBJECT: NASA Astronaut Selection Program -- ACTION
MEMORANDUM

The Air Force, as Executive Agent for developing a
DOD-wide astronaut participation plan, has prepared a
new Memorandum of Understanding @IOU) that will ensure
continued DOD support for the Space Shuttle Program.
It incorporates personnel and reimbursement policies
contained in DOD Directive 1000.17, 30 September 1975.

The document has been coordinated at the working
level with representatives at NASA and includes
comments previously provided by other DOD components.
Early authentication will enhance the Services' planning
for the next astronaut selection cycle.

Recommend that each addressee sign the MOU prior to
its release to the administrator at NASA. A proposed
transmittal letter is attached for signature by the
Secretary of Defense. The proposed MOU has been coordi-
nated with The Special Assistant during the staffing
process.
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J. W. Plummer -*..

Acthg Secretary of the Air Fcrv

Attachment
Proposed Letter with MOU

cc: Deputy Secretary of Defense




